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September Newsletter 
 

Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 S 700 W, Hurricane UT 

Website: his.washk12.org    T: 435-635-8931 
Check out our Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/ 

 

Dear Jaguar Parents and Students, 
 

Welcome back to school!  We’ve had a great start to 
the year. 

As you’ve probably noticed, the school is growing.  We 
have added several new teachers and now have dual 
immersion Chinese and Spanish classes.  We are also 
happy to add a Life Skills class back to Hurricane 
Intermediate because those students with special needs 
sure add a lot of great things to our school.  Also, thank 
you for your patience with the bus schedules as the 
district continues to look for qualified drivers. 

We hope to have a wonderful year where we work hard, 
play hard, accomplish difficult things and treat others 
with kindness and respect. 

Thanks for all you do. 

Mr. C 

              

 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 4 

Holiday No School 

September 21 

Picture Makeup Day 

September 25 

PLC Day – Out at 11:45am 
 

Important 
Announcement 
We have several new 
teachers and staff this year.  
Please welcome them to our 
school. 

Malia Colby - SPED 

Rachel Molsee - Science 

Ron Kelsey - Resource 

Rosanna Biosca - Spanish 

Ethan Benedict - Aide 

Belen Lockwood - Aide 

Lisa Imlay - Aide 

Lauren Tingey – Lunch 
Secretary 

Sloan Judd - Counselor 
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Frequently Asked Questions 

Can I pay for lunch over the phone? 

No, however, you can pay online by going to paypams.com 

 Lunch is $2.50 per day 

Can I pay for school fees, supplies, etc over the phone? 

No, we can’t accept cards over the phone, however we accept 
cash, checks or cards in the office. 

Is Friday an early out day? 

No, the only early out days we have are for monthly PLC teacher 
meetings and on those days we are out at 11:45am 

Can I ride a different bus home today? 

No, the busses are overcrowded and only students that are 
assigned to ride may ride.  District policy will allow for exceptions in 
certain circumstances, these need to be approved by the 
transportation department.  The Space Available Form would 
need to be completed and sent to their office. 

Can I wear this outfit to school? 

Our dress code policy allows for shorts to be no shorter than 4 
inches above the knee.  Also no tank tops are allowed.  Shirt 
sleeves must be at least 3 inches wide.  District Policy may be 
accessed at washk12.org, If you question it, then don’t wear it. 

Can I use my cell phone at school? 

No, Phones are not allowed to be used during the school day, 
including lunch time, unless the student comes into the office to 
use it. 

Does the school offer team sports? 

No, but Hurricane City hurricanerecreation.com and Washington 
County Recreation washingtoncity.org offer team sports for 
students. 

 

 

In the Community 

Peach Days 

Hurricane Peach Days will be 
from Thursday, August 31st 
thru Saturday, September 2, 
2017. 

Children’s Museum 

A fun, colorful, and 
educational place to take 
children of all ages.  With a 
broad spectrum of learning 
and discovery.  Located at 
86 South Main St, St. George 

 

 

 

http://www.paypams.com/
https://washingtoncity.org/recreation/communitycenter
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